
 

MEMORANDUM 
REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
October 17, 2022, at 7:00 PM 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Rich LaBombard 

DATE: October 17, 2022 

SUBJECT: Wild Hearts of Saugatuck 

The City of Douglas is in receipt of 33 letters from various individuals urging the City to protect the Wild Heart 

of Saugatuck, a proposed sand dune mine, excavation, and removal of 250,000 tons of sand from Michigan’s 

Critical Dune Boundary to add a private marina. 

Of the letters received, 11 are Douglas residents.  A few of these letters were brought before Council at their 

October 3, 2022, meeting.  

Informational Agenda Item 

 


